

BOARD SECRETARY

## **EATONTOWN BOARD OF EDUCATION**

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES
5 GRANT AVENUE
EATONTOWN, NJ 07724
TEL. (732) 935-3302
FAX (732) 542-1700

February 2, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Due to the inclement weather, the distribution of school meals has been postponed.

Distribution will be Thursday, February 4, 2021, from 8 a.m.-10 a.m. and 12 p.m.-2 p.m., to both virtual and cohort A students. Food will be distributed at Memorial Middle School at the back door under the Memorial School awning.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call our food service manager Valerie Chernish at (732) 935-3324 ext. 1031.

Regards,

Lori Youngclaus

**Business Administrator** 

Lyoungclaus